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405 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 

CHARLES H. SCHAUER 

VICE PRESIDENT and SECRETARY 
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March 10, 1959 

Mr. Grote Reber 
Post Office Box 2 
Green Bank, West Virginia 

Dear Grote: 

Thanks for your letter of March 7th and 
the statement of accounts. I will hope to get this 
to the Committee and something done about it in due 
course, since you indicate there is no particular
rush. 

We will certainly be looking forward to the 
pUblication on the Hawaii work. 

Best wishes, 

Charles H. Schauer 

CHS:JE 


